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ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

Date:  September 1, 2009
To:  Betty Capaldi, Executive Vice President and Provost
From: Afsaneh Nahavandi, Associate Dean College of Public Programs ﬁ’@l

Re:  Disestablishment of the minors in Tourism Management and Recreation
Management

The School of Community Resources and Development, in consultation with its faculty
and with Dean Debra Friedman’s approval, is requesting the disestablishment of the
minors in Tourism Management and Recreation Management, effective Fall 2009,

The minors were previously in the College of Human Services and moved to the College
of Public Programs as part of the Fall 2008 rcorganization. The College of Public
Programs has similar minors in Tourism Development and Management, Recreation
Management and Parks, Protected Area Management, and Nonprofit Administration. New
students (new admits to the university and students changing minors) will be able to
select from those options.

Students who are currently enrolled in the programs, including BIS students, will be able
to finish their degree without interruption or delay. Additionally, they will have various
other similar options in the College of Public Programs. The School will work with the
students to provide them with appropriate course equivalencies when necessary.
Therefore, there will be no negative impact on current students.

Cc:  Debra Friedman, Dean of the College of Public Programs
Kathleen Andereck, Director of the School of Community Resources and

Development
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From: Frederick Corey

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2009 3:48 PM
To: Heather Hoffart

Cc: Nancy Kiernan

Subject: RE: bis concentrations

We have no objections to this change. We will be able to use the concentrations in the College of Public
Programs (as needed) to help the students complete their degree programs. Fred



